
INVITATION TO BID 
CITY OF SHORELINE SMALL WORKS PROJECT 

 
 

BID #: 2372 -- Rebid  
  
PROJECT TITLE:  Paramount School Park Phase III: 
  Picnic Shelter   
   
BID DUE DATE: November 23, 2004 at 11:00 AM EXACTLY 

 
 

Project Description:  The City of Shoreline (hereafter referred to as “City”) seeks a Contractor to 
furnish all labor, materials, and equipment necessary to complete the project referenced above.  The 
work shall include, but not limited to, furnishing and installing a prefabricated steel picnic shelter with 
concrete slab. 
 
 
Bid Notice:  Sealed bids will be received by the Shoreline City Clerk’s Office at the Shoreline City Hall, 
17544 Midvale Avenue North, Suite 100, Shoreline, WA  98133-4921. Bids are due no later than 11:00 
AM EXACTLY, Pacific local time, according to the clock in the City Clerk’s Office, November 18, 2004, at 
which time bids will be opened and publicly read.   
 
 
Estimated Construction Cost:  $50,000 
 
 
 
Project Manual and Bid Documents:  Plans, specifications, addenda, and the bidders (plan holder) 
list for this project may be viewed or ordered on-line from Builder’s Exchange at 
www.bxwa.com/bxwa_toc/public/shoreline.html. Bidders must register to be notified of addendum and 
new documents on this project.  The Bidders List and bid documents are kept and maintained by the 
Builder’s Exchange of Washington, Inc.  Registration for the bidders list can be made on-line, by phone 
425-258-1303, or at Builder’s Exchange, located at 2607 Wetmore Avenue, Everett, WA  98201.  It is the 
Bidder’s responsibility to check for addenda and other new documents on-line. Contract documents and 
addenda area also available for examination only, at the Construction Market Data Plan Center in Renton 
and Kirkland.  Bidders must be on the Lynnwood Small Works Roster List in order to be considered a 
Responsible Bidder. 
 
 
Questions:   All questions in regards to this project shall be addressed in writing to John Vicente, 
Capital Projects Manager, either by fax at 206-546-2726 or e-mail at jvicente@ci.shoreline.wa.us.  
Questions via phone will not be accepted.   
 
 
For more information on this project, please see the Builder’s Exchange web site under the City of 
Shoreline heading. 
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